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MEETING TYPE: Board of Alderman 

DATE: February 12, 2024 

SUBMITTED BY: Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager  

ITEM TYPE: Consideration  

AGENDA SECTION: Considerations 

SUBJECT: Consider Update on South Upright Street Lift Station 

DETAILS:   

There has been two inflow and infiltration issues with the South Upright Street Lift Station within the past 
month. This was caused by excess rainwater getting into the lift station and causing it to overflow into the 
creek. The Town currently has an outstanding grant project which is expected to begin this summer. Part 
of this project is designed to replace the old clay pipes which are currently feeding the Upright 
Lift Station. This replacement should reduce the amount of rainwater that is entering the station. 

The Engineer on the project has assured staff this issue will diminish once the project is complete.   


